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BOX Options Exchange (“BOX”) recently distributed Information Circular IC-2017-02 which 

detailed upcoming changes to the High Speed Vendor Feed (“HSVF”). 

As planned, the new version of the HSVF will launch on Monday, April 3, 2017. 

For more information on the changes, please refer to IC-2017-02. 

 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Upcoming Changes to the HSVF – REMINDER 

DATE: March 29, 2017 
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